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Did you see the Nameplates  

on the Bridge? 

Thank you to all those that supported 
this important Farm Fundraiser

The Schomberg Community Farm is Officially Open! 

Sept 9th 2017 was the Official Opening of The 
Farm. In attendance was MPP Deb Schulte, 
Mayor Steve Pellegrini and Councillors Avia 
Eek and  Bill Cober. Together for the ribbon 

cutting with Angelo Santorelli from Trisan 
Construction and members of the Farm 

Committee. 
The Schomberg Farmers Market, The 
Schomberg Horticultural Society, The 

Schomberg Lions Club, Happy Honey, YRFN, 
Bob the Blacksmith, Sundance Meadows, 

Pollen Bee Nests and other activities, all helped 
to make it an enjoyable day for all. 

First Year with the bridge the Farm has seen lots of activity. 16 plots rented, and all types of fruit and vegetables were grown. 

The weather created some challenges and now we 

all know the Farm IS built on FLOOD PLAIN!

Grade 2 class from Schomberg Public School 

came and planted Pumpkins in late June.



Garden Plots for Next Year.
We already have almost 30 plots secured for 2018 
They are 10 x 20 feet in size and $35 now and $40 next Spring

To reserve a plot contact:
Mary Asselstine 905 939 7544

Don’t miss out!

BIG thanks to Bill Hanlon for delivering manure to The Farm, again.

Contact us at 
schombergcommunityfarm@gmail.com 

or visit 
www.schombergcommunityfarm.ca

Are you interested in Volunteering with The Farm?
Come to our Annual General Meeting 

Saturday November 25th 2017  at 7pm  

Schomberg Public Library
Refreshments will be provided including delicious Raspberry Leaf Tea 

made from the farm’s Raspberry Plants. 

Thank you to The Township of King’s 
Parks, Recreation and Culture 

Department for all their work cutting 
grass, maintaining trees, providing wood 
chips and tilling the land. In time for our 

Grand Opening.

New for 2018 

Happy Honey Bees are coming to 
the Farm

See us at A Main Street Christmas Dec 2nd 

The Farm will be in the 4pm Parade…look out for us!

Also we will have 
the popular Bee 

Game as seen at 
the Grand 

Opening..it will be 
BIGGER!

Here is the lucky 
winner Erin Ward-

Williams with 
Wendy-Sue 

Bishop 

Maybe it will be 
you next time!

If anyone has any bricks, wood, 
fencing, native plants, tools or 

anything else to donate, that the 
Farm maybe able to utilize please 

contact us.
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